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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Saddleback Valley USD Announces New Administrators
For the 2017-18 School Year
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Susan Cortum, Director, Fiscal Services


Brad Cook, Assistant Principal, Mission Viejo HS
Mission Viejo, Calif. (August 11, 2017) — The Saddleback Valley Unified School District (SVUSD) Board of Education is pleased to announce new administrators for the 2017-18 school year. The newly appointed administrators began their duties on August 4, 2017.
Susan Cortum, Director, Fiscal Services 
Ms. Cortum has worked with school districts for the last 9 years including the Etiwanda School District and the Hesperia School District before joining the Saddleback Valley Unified School District (SVUSD).  For the past year, Ms. Cortum has worked as the Budget Coordinator in the Business Department.  Ms. Cortum brings her experience as an Accounting Supervisor and Director of Fiscal Services to SVUSD. 
Ms. Cortum received her bachelor’s degree in Business Administration with an Accounting concentration from the California State University, San Bernardino.

Ms. Cortum said, “I’m thankful for the opportunity to be a member of the SVUSD Fiscal Services team.”

Brad Cook, Assistant Principal, Mission Viejo High School
Mr. Cook has worked in education for 12 years as a teacher and athletic coach.  Mr. Cook received his bachelor’s degree in History from Texas A & M University in College Station, Texas, a master’s degree in Theology from Louisiana Baptist Theological University & Seminary in Shreveport, Louisiana, and a master’s degree in Educational Leadership from the University of Texas at Tyler in Tyler, Texas.
Mr. Cook said, “I am excited to join the administrative team at Mission Viejo High School and meet the faculty members, students and the community.”
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